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Welcome to the team

£CDXC raised

Offer Vouchers

Welcome Back

Claire Berry is a Dental Hygienist who joined the team in
September to replace Donna on a Tuesday and Wednesday.
Claire served 6 years in the Army in which time she trained as a
Dental Hygienist at the Defence Dental School in Aldershot. She
recently left the Army as a Corporal to have a baby boy before
joining Poppleton Dental Practice and finally getting to settle in
one place with her family. Claire is a keen runner who likes to
compete in local races and her resolution this year is to take
part in a half marathon at the end of the year. Claire is very
enthusiastic about her job as a Hygienist and very much enjoys
working with all the team at Poppleton Dental Practice.
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This year The “Poppletons” are
considering an entry in the
Yorkshire in Bloom competition.

To help, Poppleton Dental
Practice will be providing some
tubs planted with flowers at the
practice to provide a floral
display.

We hope our efforts will brighten
our corner in Upper Poppleton.

We are pleased that many of you have used our
referral cards to give to your friends and family. If
you haven’t received a card from us, or if you have
already passed your card on then please let us
know and you can have another one! We want to
let you know that we are still taking new patients
and that there are no limits on the number of thank you
gifts we shall give you if your recommendations join the practice.

Yorkshire in Bloom

Following her maternity leave
Gemma has returned to work on
a part-time basis.

Martin is pleased that the
operations on his feet carried out
before Christmas has been
successful.

He has just returned to work and
thanks Sandra, David and
Rebecca for looking after
patients and the practice during
his enforced absence.

Footnote

Many thanks for
all your support

on our last
Dentaid dressing
up day. We Raised

£490!
We romans came,
we saw and we

flossed!

Going for Gold
Dentaid Dressing up day 27/07/2012

In July we intend to continue with the successful dressing up
day. In 2012 the theme just has to be based on the Olympics. This

time we will run a competition for the best dressed patient who calls
in at the practice during the day.


